
 

 

 

 

Hello Fox Ridge Middle School Community, 

Do to the low number of participation on the check-in days we will be adding a 

last chance picture day on August 15th. The Students that have not been 

photographed will be pulled out of advisory class on that day to be 

photographed. It is very important that these students get their picture taken. 

Please remember, these pictures being taken at on 8/15 will be used for: Student 

ID’s, Powerschool, yearbook and your picture package, if you choose to 

purchase photo’s. Please remember it is a requirement from the District Office 

that all students in the building must be photographed. So this essentially will be 

a school picture day. If you would like to purchase a picture package, please 

bring your completed order form school that day.  You can also view package 

options and pre-pay online at:   mymiddleschoolpictures.com  Our school code 

is: FRMS18  

  

If you have any questions regarding school pictures, please contact Creative 

Imaging directly at:  customercare@cidmphoto.com 

http://mymiddleschoolpictures.com/
mailto:customercare@cidmphoto.com

